
Six Man Award for 2017/18 

Coleman & Linda Harris 

 

Congratulations to Coleman & Linda Harris as the 6th Man Award recipients for the 2017 

& 2018 Season.  The Harris’s have been long time OU Woman’s Basketball Season 

Ticket holders for many years.  In addition, they have been active members of the OU 

Fast Break Club serving on committees and holding various offices on the board.  

Currently Coleman is serving as the First Vice President.  Both were instrumental in 

establishing a system to plan, schedule, and produce the Itineraries for the bus trips that 

are still in place today.  Up until recently, Coleman was responsible for updating the 

Fast Break Club Web Site and Linda served as the Membership Chairman.  If you have 

visited the Bus Trip Table, the Clinton Lounge or been on a bus trip you have certainly 

met them.  Congratulations on a well-deserved award. 


